

September 2025

Newsletter

Welcome

A very warm welcome to Playways Pre-school to both our existing and new families. We hope you have all had a lovely summer break and are looking forward to the new term ahead. A big thank you to everyone who kindly gave the staff cards and presents at the end of last term. It was very kind of you all and very much appreciated.

Fees

Fees are now charged at £20 per session. Please pay your fees promptly. You will be invoiced at the beginning of every half term, if you are experiencing difficulties in paying at any time, please speak to Sue or Teresa.

Snack Time

The children in the morning session are provided each day with a healthy snack and drink. To help with the purchase of this we ask for a small donation which your child can put in our 'Snack Pig' which is placed by the front entrance.

Absences

If your child is unable to attend due to sickness/holiday, could you please let us know by calling or texting the Playways mobile. If we do not receive any call or text we will, in the interest of safeguarding contact you to ensure everything is ok.

Collection of children

Please remember to collect your child promptly at the end of each session. It can be very unsettling for a child to be left in the setting when all the other children have been collected. This is particularly important to minimize disruption at 12pm when we have children leaving and arriving. We open the door 5 minutes prior to the end time.

If you are late for collection, it may be result in a charge.

Coming up

Harvest Festival 28th September 2025

We will have a box in the setting for Harvest Festival donations from Monday 22nd September. If you have any spare non-perishable food items you can donate, we will make a food hamper to pass on to the Church who will distribute it to people in the community who are less fortunate than ourselves.

Outside Play

We are very lucky at Playways to have such a large outside area for the children to play in and we do use it all the year round, therefore please ensure your children are dressed according to the weather.

Please also ensure their coats/hats/wellies etc. have their names written in them as trying to locate every child's outerwear when we want to go out to play is extremely time consuming.

If it is wet outside, please send your child in with wellington/waterproof boots for splashing in puddles and playing in mud. In our garden, we do have our mud kitchen, so don't be alarmed if your children come home quite mucky! Please do not send them to school in decent clothes that you do not want to get dirty or stained.

On that note, we have uniform order forms at the entrance to the setting and sending your child into school in Playways uniform will ensure their best clothes, stay best!!

ParentMail

ParentMail is a service used by over 6000 schools, nurseries and children's clubs to communicate with parents.

Communicating with parents is an important part of what we do, trying to ensure that you get the correct information from us.

This is the way we contact parents with news from the Preschool. We will send new parents an email very soon for registering with this. Please download the App so you never miss what's going on!

If returning parents are not registered with us, and would like to please speak to Sue

Social Media

We have 2 Facebook pages.

Playways Parents is a private group for current parents and staff only. If you would like to join, please send us a request and one of the administrators will accept you.

Playways Preschool is a public page so please follow us!

Website: playwayspreschool.co.uk

Email: playwayspreschool@outlook.com